
 

 

 

 

This week's speaker was club member, Susan Gascoine, who gave her "Behind the Badge" talk. It was a great 

opportunity for all members to learn more about Susan and her life. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

Susan attended Cabra and Mercedes before beginning her nursing training.  While training, she was set up on 

a blind date with Chris Gascoine (also a club member).  She said that when she walked downstairs to see him 

for the first time, she knew that he would be the person she would marry. Apparently he took a little more 

convincing, but after conning Chris into attending several balls together (Debutant Balls, as was the custom in 

those days) and having a great time, they married.  Debutant Balls still survive.  This link gives you an idea on 

what they were and are like: http://debutanteballs.com.au/  

 

At the time, marriage meant that nurses had to quit work, and Chris' work took he and Susan overseas. They 

ended up living in twelve countries over the years, in between four children - a son and three daughters, who 

are now spread between here and Canada. 

 

Susan and Chris have several grandchildren, and the second-youngest has Cystic Fibrosis, which inspired Susan 

to take on her Renmark to Adelaide walk for CF last year. It was a fantastic success, and Susan is now searching 

for sponsorship to begin another walk next year. 

 

Susan's experience at last year's District Conference inspired her to join Rotary, and we're excited to have her 

as our newest member. Welcome, Susan! 

 

ICE Forum 

 

Thanks to Mark Thompson, who has volunteered to be our club representative at the next ICE forum meeting 

with other Group 7 Clubs. 

 

No Regular Next Week's Meeting 

 

There is no meeting on Tuesday morning, in lieu of the Combined Services Dinner Wednesday Evening.  The 

Board Meeting will be meeting at Hibernia (in the old Magill Institute Building) instead, from 7:30am. 

 

Jackpot! 

 

Our card game has now hit a jackpot of $50, so it's well worth getting out of bed the following week! 

 

Thanks You from Eastwood 

 

A Thanks You from Andrew Kelly, Rotary Club Eastwood for supporting their recent Business Breakfast. 

$1500 was raised for the Hutt Street Centre. See link: 

http://us9.campaign-archive2.com/?u=88d3d2d53dbec9b9bde564410&id=33b701c5c3&e=633e53acee 

 

 

• 4th November Quiz Night for Domestic Violence – See attached flyer 

• 10th October, combined Group 7 dinner  

• District Conference Mt Gambier 2017 = 27th to 30th April, Ian Coat co-ordinating accommodation.  

 

Upcoming One Thousand’s Meeting (17th Jan) 

 

Suggested breakfast in Nightingale Park, whilst burying new time capsule…… 

Mark T suggested raising $1,000 for a worthy cause to commemorate our One Thousand’s Meeting 

 

  



 

 

 

Kirsty Stark 

    

Ian Coat 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill

    

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill

    

        



 

 

 

www.rotarynews.info/district9520

    

 

 

 

 

    

6.30pm Campbelltown Athelstone Football Club 150 George St, Paradise 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 

6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 

1.00pm Norwood Manto Café Parade, Norwood  

6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 

6.30pm Burnside The Maylands Hotel 67 Phillis St, Maylands 

6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings

    

 

Norwood Rotary 

2nd and 4th Wednesdays at Manto Café 

1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays at Kensi  Hotel 

  



 

 

 

 

The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 

The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 

and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 

The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 

 

 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 

 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 

 
 

 


